
7th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After our KS4 Creative Arts Photography lesson on a Monday and as part of our 
PHSE lesson, we will be visiting community facilities for a 7-week period from w\c 
26th February to until week ending 26th April 2024. 
 
As part of the PHSE lesson students can practice skills they have learnt in their 
lessons which includes purchasing items, socialising with their peers, and using 
money to purchase an item. 
 
It is not essential, but if you can provide your son/daughter with some spending 
money during these visits, they will be able to get the most out of the experience.   
 
Any questions, please give me a call on 0116 2477711 or email me on 
scox@birketthouse.leics.sch.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stefan Cox 
KS4 Class Teacher 
 


